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A meeting was held of subject W/G on May 10 with 14 members and 17 guests attending. 
 
All comments received from the working group on C37.59D2 were reviewed and a posture was 
established for C37.59D3. 
 
These will be separately published to the W/G along with C37.59D3, both in draft form by June 
1st. 
 
The W/G is requested to sent any comments to the Chair of the W/G by June 15 with the 
objective of requesting the formation of a balloting pool by July 1st. 
 
Our intent is to have the results of the ballot to discuss at the next W/G meeting in Montreal this 
Fall. 
 
The Chair of ADSCOM is to request approval from switchgear for the ballot. 
 
 
 
 Respectfully submitted 
  Pete Dwyer – Chair W/G to revise C37.59-2002 


